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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 13th  March 2007
Question No. 5
Question: Councillor M. Ardagh
"To ask the Manager what arrangement has the Council made with the Management Company of the apartments on Edmondstown Road to allow access to the residents of Prospect Manor across the new bridge to Edmondstown Road at all times of the day and night?"
Reply:
The pedestrian bridge which links Prospect Manor to the Edmondstown Road was provided by the developer / builder of the Cloragh Mills apartment complex.  

No restrictions have been imposed by the management company of the apartments in respect of the use of the bridge linking Prospect Manor to Edmondstown Road.  Public lighting is been installed to facilitate the use of the bridge after dark.
In recent days, installation of gas pipes has been taking place and for safety reasons, access to the bridge was closed until the work is completed.
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